
March 12, 2017  
 
President Donald J. Trump  
1600 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.  
Washington, DC 20500  
 
Priority:  
 
Dear President Trump, 

The Montgomery Independent, a local Montgomery newspaper, recently published a story 
announcing that two candidates are being considered for appointment to federal positions in the 
Middle Judicial District of Alabama:   

1. Louis V. Franklin as United States Attorney in the Middle District of Alabama and,  
2. Circuit Judge Greg Griffin as United States Federal Court Judge to replace Judge Myron 

V. Thompson.  
Both are well known Democrats.  

 
We, the undersigned Alabama Republicans and Trump supporters, do not believe that the 
appointment of Democrats to these important federal positions is in the best interests of the 
citizens of the Middle Judicial District. We have many good solid Republicans who vote for and 
support Republican candidates and policies. There is no need or precedence for a Republican 
Administration to appoint Democrats to highly sought-after Federal positions. We all fought hard 
and successfully to have Republican President Donald J. Trump in the White House. We need 
Republicans in other positions as well in order to heal our country from eight long years of 
liberal democrat policy.  
 
 
 
Therefore, we the undersigned respectfully request that these two individuals, Louis Franklin and 
Judge Greg Griffin, be removed from consideration to these very important positions, and that 
these appointments be filled with individuals that represent and reflect your administration, our 
Republican voters and supporters and our combined Republican values. 

Sincerely,  

NAME EMAIL

Pat Wilson Pwilson517@aol.com



 


